
 
 

 
 

Susana Martinez 
Governor 
 
Alvin Dominguez 
Transportation Secretary 
 
September 7, 2012 
 
 

 
 

 Traffic Advisory 

U.S. Hwy 64 Chip Seal Work  

To Begin Near Dulce 

The New Mexico Department of Transportation will begin chip seal work southwest of Dulce on 

Monday, September 10.  The chip seal crew will be working on U.S. Highway 64 from mile 

marker 123 to mile marker 115, near the historic Project Gasbuggy site. 

Motorists may encounter single lane closures with a flagging operation and pilot car escort 

between the hours of 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Minor delays should be expected when chip seal 

work is underway. Weather permitting, the project will be completed by Thursday, September 

13. 

NMDOT urges all drivers to proceed through work zones with caution, observe traffic control 

signing, and reduce speed to posted limits. For up-to-date information on this and other 

projects, visit the NMDOT road advisory website at NMRoads.com.  

### 

For more information, contact Patricia Wolff, NMDOT District Five Public Information Officer, at 

505-476-4245.  

 

 


